FRIENDS IN PERRYFIELDS INFANT SCHOOL

Movie Night

Date Changed to Friday 16" March 2018
"Smurfs: The Lost Village"

FIPs would like to invite the Year 1 and 2 children to watch a movie after school in the main hall on
Friday 16" March 2018. The movie will be Smurfs: The Lost Village. Places are limited and
should there be more requests than can be accommodated, names will be drawn from a hat.
The children will also enjoy a drink and a small snack while watching the film.

The cost is £3 per child, and all proceeds will go towards further equipment for the school.

If your child would like the opportunity to attend film night, please complete the tear off slip below
and return to school with correct payment in a sealed and clearly labelled and named envelope
before Friday 9*" March. If your child is not drawn out of the hat, their envelope will be returned to
you via their book bag.

Please collect your child promptly at 4:55pm.
Thank you for your continued support.
The FIPS Team

FIPs Film Night — Smurfs: The Lost Village — Friday 16" March 2018
Cost: £3 per child - cheques made payable to FIPS (Friends in Perryfields Infant School)

Name of )
Child: Class:
Special dietary needs: Please feel free to provide your child with a snack in a
named tub.
Please tick snack Sweet

Ready Salted Crisps

preference: Popcorn

Parent/Carer - Contact Name:

Parent/Carer - Contact Number(s):




